
 
Welcome to Primary 6! 

It is fantastic to have everyone back together for the beginning of 
our new school year. I hope that the year will run as smoothly as it 
possibly can and will be a healthy, happy and productive one for 
everyone. 

Please find below some information that will help you support your 
child in their learning and in the year ahead. 

Homework  

Please ensure you establish a good homework routine with your child 
at home. Your child may need some support with their homework; 
however, it is important that as the year progresses, your child 
becomes more independent in completing written tasks. 

It is important that your child has a quiet place to complete their 
homework away from all distractions. 

Please check their work, ensuring it is accurate and presented neatly. 

P6 Children will have: 

Reading homework every night - Monday – Thursday 

Spelling homework every night - Monday – Thursday 

Two Mental Arithmetic (M.A) homework’s per week - Monday and 
Wednesday 

Two Literacy homework’s per week -Tuesday and Thursday 



Mathletics – 10mins every night- tasks will be assigned weekly to 
your child based on their ability level.  

 

I will print out your child’s Mathletics certificates and display them 
for the month in our classroom. I will take a photograph of the 
children who have received their certificates and put it on the website 
at the end of the month and then children can take them home.  

  

On a Friday we will complete a ‘Show me what you know’ activity 
which will consist of 10 out of the 20 spellings of the week chosen by 
me at random. I will also choose 10 numeracy questions based on 
what we have been learning about in school that week.  

 
I post a lot of Class content to the school website so it would be 
beneficial to download the Schools NI App and Select Chapel Road 
Primary School to keep up to date with what is happening in class. 

 
Many thanks, 

Mrs C.Barrett 


